
Lansdowne Neighborhood Association 

Board Meeting 

July 20, 2001 

Crestwood Christian Church 

Present:  Sonny Wray, April Pottorff, Laura Zimmerman, George Ely, Dave Sweetall, Will Harward, Steve 

Branham, Lissa Pohl, Barry Blondell, Gray Manis,  Ame Sweetall 

Absent:  Robin Bradley 

A motion was made by Lorie Averitt, 2nd by George Ely to accept the minutes from the May meeting. 

Treasurer's Report:  Attached 

Special Events:  Ame Sweetall presented a list of questions regarding the neighborhood picnic.  

Suggestions were made to change the way the door prizes are passed out.  Maybe even limit the 

amount of door prizes.  Possibly send out postcards as invitations, instead of a flyer in the newsletter 

passed out by street captains.  Consider having a different cost for members and non members to 

attend the picnic. 

Beautification:  A work day for weeding and mulching the medians has been scheduled for Saturday, 

7/23 at 8:00 am. 

Membership:  Sonny reported that we have 325 members to date. 

Environmental:  Barry Blondell reported that Judy Worth had the water  quality tested again of the creek 

behind Arby's and there is a high fecal count.  The question was raised is this information going  to the 

city?   The creek by the bridge is full of glass again.  Is it possible for the city to put up a do not litter 

sign? 

Technology:  Dave Sweetall showed the beginning  stages of the new LNA website.  The address is 

http://promptsite.comm/LNA 

Fayette Neighborhood Council:  George Ely reported that at this meeting Chris King, Director of Planning 

and Jim Duncan, project manager have ask for ND1 to be simplified.  Also asking for public input to be 

sent to planning commission and this will be used as a guide for any new zone changes.  Also, the Tates 

Creek sidewalk project is in the contacting property owner stage. 

Unfinished Business:  Sonny reported that he would order trees for the medians and Zandale Park and 

have them stored at the nursery until we are ready to plant.  A $2,000 grant has been received for the 

plantings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lorie Averitt 



 

 

 

 

 


